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MANY THANKS TO THE HSA! 

Many thanks to Kim Colaiacovo, Kristen Lewis, and all the HSA parents who made this past 

Sunday’s Family Breakfast such a wonderful event! Thanks also to Mrs. Donna Allan,  

Mrs. Gina Charland, Mrs. Abby B-Lake, Mr. David Magowan and our SMS choir, and to all the 

readers and students who made the 9:00 Mass so special! It was truly a celebration of Saint Mary 

School and we thank all who participated! 

 

NOON DISMISSAL TOMORROW  

Please remember that tomorrow (Friday) is a noon dismissal day, with our teacher’s professional 

development focused upon the Thoughtful Classroom and learning strategies and preparations 

for our all-school retreat in March. 

Our students and their families are invited to the HSA’s Annual Skating Party on Friday 

afternoon! Have a great time! 

 

VALENTINEôS DANCE TOMORROW NIGHT 

….From skating to dancing! Our 5
th
 Grade class is hosting a Valentine’s Dance from 7:00-9:00 

tomorrow night (Friday) for all 5-6-7-8 students! Admission is $5.00. For pizza, music and fun! 

 

OUR VIRTUE AND SERVICES FOR THE MONTH   

This month’s virtue is piety: a sense of reverence for the Lord. We think piety is demonstrated 

through prayerfulness and a sense of the Lord’s presence in our lives, which should affect how 

we behave and how we treat one another. We show our piety through our practice of the 

Corporal Works of Mercy, and this month, we’ll be creating Valentines for Veterans and 

supporting the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society. 

 

SA I N T  M ARYõS B U Z Z  

FEBRUARYôS VIRTUE:       PIETY 

 

Grant, Lord, that our childrenôs lives may be marked by prayerfulness and reverence. 

Eph. 6:18 

 

OUR FEBRUARY SERVICE PROJECTS: Visit the Sick  
 

Valentines for Vets 

The Leukemia and Lymphoma Society 
 



TUESDAY JEANS DAY 

This Tuesday we’ll have a $1 Jeans Day for The Leukemia and Lymphoma Society, and to 

defray the cost of Project Linus blankets. 

 

BOYSô VOLLEYBALL  

Boys in grades 5-6-7-8 are invited to participate in our SMS volleyball team. Just complete the 

online signup by clicking on https://www.stmaryschoolswormville.org/wp-

content/uploads/2018/09/Parent-Permission-and-Medical-Release.pdf . And we need coaches to 

make it happen! If you are interested in coaching boys’ volleyball, please contact Ms. Young. 

Thank you so much! 

 

PLEASE HELP!!  

Please contact Tom Mangione at mangione326@gmail.com if you are able to help with our 

lunch/recess. We once again find ourselves short of help throughout the month of January, and 

cannot take the kiddoes out for recess without at least three monitors daily! Thank you for your 

consideration!  
 

DAUGHTERS OF MARY BOOK CLUB  

We welcome all to the next book club gathering to discuss, "One Beautiful Dream: The 

Rollicking Tale of Family Chaos, Personal Passions, and Saying Yes to Them Both" by Jennifer 

Fulwiler.  We will meet on Thursday, February 28 in Room 108 of the Parish Center.  Join us at 

7PM for fellowship and snacks with discussion beginning at 7:30. The book is available to 

purchase online.  For more information contact Elizabeth Forman at 691-6554.  Please 

email daughtersofmary815@gmail.com with any general Daughters of Mary questions. 

 

PLEASE JOIN US ON LinkedIn !   

We have a new presence on LinkedIn, and we’d love to have you join us! Simply go to 

www.Linkedin.com, and be sure to have or create a quick profile. SEARCH for  

St. Mary School Swormville, and hit the CONNECT button. We’ll accept your request and 

you’ll be able to join others who share your interest in Saint Mary School! 
 

 

 

 

   

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

UP AND COMING AT SMS: 

 

Noon Dismissal for Teacher Meetings………………………………...Friday, February 8
th
  

HSA ICE SKATING Party! …………………………………………..Friday, February 8
th
  

VALENTINE’S DANCE at SMS……………………………………..Friday, February 8
th
 from 7:00 – 9:00 

$1 Jeans Day for LLS and Project Linus……………………………...Tuesday, February 12
th
  

Mount Saint Mary Jazz Ensemble Visits SMS………………………..Thursday, February 14
th
  

Mid –Winter Break Begins……………………………………………Monday, February 18
th
  

School Resumes……………………………………………………….Monday, February 25
th
 

Scholastic Book Fair…………………………………………………..Thursday February 28
th
  

                                                                                                                Friday, March 1
st
  

Literacy Night …………………………………………………………Friday, March 1
st
, 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

Ash Wednesday, All-School Retreat…………………………………..Wednesday, March 6
th
  

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.stmaryschoolswormville.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/09/Parent-Permission-and-Medical-Release.pdf
https://www.stmaryschoolswormville.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/09/Parent-Permission-and-Medical-Release.pdf
mailto:mangione326@gmail.com
tel:691-6554
mailto:daughtersofmary815@gmail.com
http://www.linkedin.com/


CLASSROOM VISITS   

        

                                                
                                       

  
 
 

 

 

FAMILIES WERE LINING UP FOR THE 

GREAT FOOD AND COMRADERIE AT THIS 

t!{¢ {¦b5!¸Ω{ {a{ C!aL[¸ 

BREAKFAST. MANY THANKS TO OUR 

AWESOME HSA FOR ALL THE 

PREPARATION AND FUN! 

AFTER READING A WRINKLE IN TIME 

OUR 5
th

 GRADE STUDENTS BUILT THEIR 

OWN PLANETS AND “WORLDS” IN THE 

MAKERSPACE! 



                                                          
 

 

                  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  
 

                       

 

 

MRS. LOUGEN WAS AT IT AGAIN IN OUR 2
nd

 GRADE SCIENCE 

CLASS: NOW STUDYING WIND POWER AND THE EFFECTS OF WIND! 

MISS REBECCA FROM THE BUFFALO ZOO ALSO VISITED GRADE 2 WITH HER 

BAG OF CRITTERS (INCLUDING A CROCODILE NEWT!) INDIGENOUS TO OUR 

DECIDUOUS FOREST HABITAT. THE CHILDREN ARE LEARNING ABOUT MANY 

HABITATS AND WILL VISIT THE BUFFALO ZOO NEXT WEEK! 



THANK YOU! A great big thank you to all who volunteered for, contributed to and attended our annual 
Catholic Schools Week Family Breakfast! This special event could not have happened without all of 
your generosity and assistance. 

Meat Raffle Pre-Sale and Volunteers: The Meat Raffle Flyer has the details on how to get your Pre-
Sale tickets or table! This exciting event to benefit SMS is taking place on March 9th from 6 p.m. to 10 
p.m. in the gymnasium. MANY volunteers are needed to make this event a success so please click 
here to help out; you can still take part in all of the raffles while selling tickets as a volunteer! Also, find 
the event posted on Facebook and please SHARE so we can get the word out. 
 
Ice Skating This Friday! Our annual winter school ice skating party will take place this Friday, 
February 8th at the Northtown Ice Rink from 1:30-3:20 pm. Cost is $5 per family and will be collected at 
the event. Proceeds to benefit SABAH. Hope to see you there! 
 
February Teacher Lunch: This month we will treat our teachers to a special lunch of Wegmanôs subs 
and are only seeking monetary donations. Sign up here if you wish to contribute. 
 
Book Fair: Our upcoming Book Fair will take place on Thursday, February 28th and Friday, March 1st. 
We are seeking volunteers to assist with set-up and sales, please visit Sign Up Genius for more details. 
 
Literacy Night: Literacy Night/Read Across America Day will be held Friday, March 1st from 5:30-7:00 
pm in the gym. You can visit the book fair and join in games and activities to help boost your child's 
love of reading!  Pizza and drinks will also be available. 
 
Read to Ride ï REMINDER: The Read to Ride program is ongoing through February 28th. Remember 

to log your childôs 7 hours of reading on the form that went home to earn a FREE ticket to Darien Lake! 

Forms due to homeroom teacher February 28th, no exceptions. Children who participated in Read to 

Ride will receive a completion certificate at Literacy Night! 

Niagara Chocolate Sale ï Order Your Easter Sweets Now! Please make sure you received your 

order form for this yearôs sale which is now active. The sale will run until February 25th when order 

forms are due. Pickup will take place on Thursday 4/4/19 in Parish Center Rm. 108, between the hours 

of 7:30 ï 10am and 1-4pm. Payment is due at Pick-up ï Cash or Check (St. Maryôs). 

 

 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c044caead2ca3f94-fall4
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c044caead2ca3f94-february6
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c044caead2ca3f94-scholastic2


AUCTION CORNER 

 

Save the Date! The Spring for Success Auction Gala will be held Friday, May 10th at the Brookfield 

Country Club. 

Calling All Dads ï Gift Gathering THIS FRIDAY! Youôre invited to a Guysô Poker Night Gift 

Gathering on Friday, February 8th at 7:00 pm, courtesy of the 1st Grade Class. Hosted at the Noah 

Residence, 6233 Balsam Fir Ct, Clarence Center.  A $25 cash donation for an auction gift is 

requested and there is a $20 buy-in for Texas Hold óEm.  Please RSVP to Jen at 392-5553 or Mike 

at 870-8056. 

Contribute Your Time and Talents! There are many ways to assist with this all-important event, 

take a moment to visit Sign Up Genius to see how you can help. 

Attention Ladies! Ladiesô Night Out Gift Gathering will be held on Friday, March 22nd at Brookfield, 

hosted by Maryellen Burger and Jennifer Noah. Save the date and more info to come. 

Gift Registries ï Need donation ideas? Check out our wish lists at Target and Amazon. 

 

https://www.target.com/gift-registry/giftgiver?registryId=03c57dfae07d41b8889c84fa7de42e15&type=GENERIC&occasionType=CHARITY
https://www.amazon.com/wedding/maryellen-burger-st-marys-swormville-clarence-may-2019/registry/22EDOFAVCU3H8


 

 

St. Maryõs Home School Association 

invites  you to our a nnual 

ICE SKATING PARTY  

WHEN:  Friday, February 8
th
 

TIME:  1:30 pm ï 3:20 pm 

WHERE:  Northtown Center at Amherst 

1615 Amherst Manor Drive 

Williamsville, NY  14221 

COST:  $5.00 per Family (to be collected at event) 

    

   

 

 

 

 

Jeans Day passes will be sold for $1.00 

Skates & Helmet Rental available for additional $3.00 

All proceeds to be donated to the Skating Association for the Blind and Handicapped (SABAH) 

 

Contact Colleen Nettina with any questions:  call or text 863-3504; email colleen.nettina@roadrunner.com 

 

 

mailto:colleen.nettina@roadrunner.com


 


